



c/o Lee Valley White Water Centre Station Road Waltham Cross EN9 1AB www.britishrafting.com

BRITISH RAFTING COMMITTEE MEETING

29.6..2020 Conference call

Welcome

In attendance Sean Clarke, Luke Dorbin, Kim Snape, Andy Steel, Aaron Dempsey, Sarah-Jayne Evans and Jess Evans. Apologies from Gill Wayland and Paddy McNulty

Minutes of previous meeting

All agreed.

Finance

BC are giving £2000 instead of £12,000 due to Covid. Refunds for selections have been received by those that paid for the tickets.

Welfare

Nothing to report from Gill.

Events

LV and llandysul events are still planning to go ahead, awaiting guidance from BC. Tickets are on hold until the end of July when a decision will be made with regards to cancelling and moving to 2021. Events in 2021/2022

2021 R4 and 2022 R6. Teams will be under 20 and under 24 for 2021 and all teams are eligible for 2021 events if they have been selected in 2020.

AOB

<u>Selection Policy-</u> continue to use this years policy and look to rebook the Tryweryn for 2021 before mid April, SC to confirm with BC for publishing and amend age categories for the 2021.

<u>New Rafts</u>- Due around the 2nd week of July, Teams can apply to the Committee for new rafts and can swap their old raft so it can be repaired. Teams can apply for 2 rafts and each raft will need to have a £250 deposit paid. AD/AS to look at HPP rafts for repair work.

<u>AGM</u>- Its been recommended by BC that an AGM has been held online, we will aim to hold one towards the end of September. It will be held using the go to meeting format, teams to email the committee to request a link to the AGM. KS, GW and AD need to step down at this meeting and can be reelected.

Date of next meeting

3rd August 2020 via conference call.

secretary@britishrafting.com

#AreYouReady #RaftersAreAwesome